
 

 

TRAFFIC NOTICE 
Laffan Street – Road Closures  

The City of Hamilton wishes to advise motorists, businesses, 
and the general public of the following road closure on 
Saturday, October 8th to Sunday, October 9th, 2022 for the 
purposes of the trenching works.   

• Laffan street from Jackson way to Canal Road round 
about for 6:00pm Friday until 5:00pm Sunday.  

• There will be No access to Canal road from 
Woodlands Road or from Laffan Street roundabout. 
No Entry to Jacksons Way from Canal Road. 

 
Diversion signs and barriers will be in place. 

The City of Hamilton apologizes for any inconvenience this 
may cause.  

City Hall     Allan Somner 
4th October 2022     Operations Manager 


